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NEW BALTIMORE LIONS CLUB
WINTERFEST
POLAR BEAR PLUNGE

JANUARY 29, 2017

Greetings,

The New Baltimore Lions Club annual fundraising Polar Bear Plunge will
be held on January 29, 2017 at 2:00 pm in downtown New Baltimore at the
foot of Washington and Front streets on beautiful Lake St. Clair (Anchor Bay).
The Plunge Chairmen are Tim & Judy Gable (586) 212-3036. And you are
cordially invited to join in all the fun. The cost is $15.00 a person and that gets
you a plunge t-shirt, a medallion and a great memory. Teams are 3 people or
more. Costumes welcomed-prizes awarded. We have warm tents, cold snow
and wet water. Sign up sheets, t-shirts and sponsor sheets attached. Get your
contract in now. Main monies need to be in by January 25 (checks made out
to New Baltimore Lions) so we can start to tally for our big chart of success.
This is our big, really big fundraiser of the year and the need is great (see our
list of charities). Call for contracts or go online to newbaltimorelions.com. The
fun starts on Friday night and goes all weekend till we plunge. Music, raffles,
food, beverages and fun, fun, fun. Hope you can keep up. Please work to fill
your sponsor sheets. We do not make money on the shirts. We need your
sponsors donations to help our charities.

If you have any questions call (586) 212-3036 or (586) 212-2465.
Hoping to hear from you soon.

Tim & Judy Gable, Chairmen
Polar Bear Plunge
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